
Gauger Cobbs News
Student COVID-19 Testing Parental Consent Form for GCMS

Gauger Cobbs Middle School Updates
Good Evening Gauger Families,

The Christina School District is happy to announce a "free antigen testing program" that is being
offered at Gauger Cobbs Middle School. The antigen testing, which is similar to a rapid strep test, is
available to all Hybrid students but a consent form must be �lled out in advance.

You can access this information by clicking on the link below. If you have any questions, please let me
know or you can reach out to our school nurse who will conduct the testing. School Nurse, Judy
Lattanzi: judith.lattanzi@christina.k12.de.us.

Additionally, you can �ll out the consent form attached to this newsletter.
Information can be found by using this link. Click here 
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Student COVID-19 Testing Parental
Consent Form for Gauger-Cobbs
Middle School

We are seeking your consent to test your child for COVID-19 infection. The 
Christina School District, working with the Delaware Department of Health and 
Social Services Division of Public Health (DPH) has partnered to test Christina


